
 

 
ATTENTION 
CLARKSON 
RESIDENTS 

 
There are two vacancies on the 
BOARD OF ASSESSMENT 
REVIEW.  Candidates would 
need to be available on the 4th 
Tuesday of May and possibly a 
few additional days that week.  
Any Clarkson resident interested 
in serving, please send a letter of 
interest to Elizabeth Spencer, 
Assessor, P.O. Box 858, Clarkson, 
NY  14430 or email 
liz.spencer@clarksonny.org. 
 


